STEREO 97 FM / RADIO 74 AM

June 20, 1972

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
3300 N. 56th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein,

Thank you very much for your reception
report of KMEO FM on June 12th, 1972 from
9:10 P.M. to 9:15 P.M.; Central Daylight
Time.

This letter will varify your reception
of our station. You may also be interested
to know that during the previous week KMEO
was also heard in Saskatoon, Saskatchewan,
Canada, Spokane, Washington and Adolph,
Minnesota.

Again many thanks for your report.

S

thn H. Scher
Géneral Manager
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